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Craig, Sondra

From: marie.v.allen@charter.net
Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2024 9:01 AM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Rivercrest Village Mobile Home Park File #24-0701

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City of La Crosse Planning Commission, 
 
RE:  File #24-0701 
 
I am writing to ask you to reconsider the deadline for having six mobile homes vacated from the city property located at the 
Rivercrest Village Mobile Home Park.  In fact, it is my hope that these homes will be able to stay in their current location for 
years to come.   
 
Has the city considered the expenses involved for the families and individuals to move their homes?  Currently there are 
no mobile home parks in the area that can take a double-wide, such as that owned by Ginny Kreyer and Rick Warren. And 
the cost to move a double wide, even if it’s possible, are prohibitive, $10-15,000 or more.  Will the city be reimbursing 
these people for their expenses?  I know that some of them did not know they were moving onto land that was leased from 
the city when they moved in, and now that the city has decided not to renew the lease, they are faced with the costs of 
either moving or losing their homes.  
 
The city has been working to provide aƯordable housing for its citizens, but now is planning on eliminating the spaces for 
these six homes. Can there be another solution that will not disrupt the lives of these people?   
 
Thank you for reconsidering this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marie Allen 
224 21st St. S. 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
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